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Formerly NEW ENGLAND SANITAtlUM AND HOSPITAL

FivE WOOCLAND ROAD STONEHAM, MASSACHUSETTS . 02180 - (617) 6651740

May 9, 1980
.
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Hilbert W. Crocker, Acting Chief
Materials Radiological Protection Section
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Co unission, Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406 License #20-06006-02

Dear Sir:

In regard to your letter of April 25, 1980, Docket #30-1881,
Inspectionth. 30-1881/80-01 of 25 March,1980, and the Nctice of
Violation (Appendix A of your letter) which was found on the
day of inspection, that we were not checking our dose calibrator
daily with a cobalt-57 standard, as of that day personnel were
instructed that they are required to check the dose calibrator daily
with the cobalt-57 standard. This has been accomplished on an ongoing
basis and we feel that we have corrected this notice of violatica
as of that day, 25 March,1980. I have been checking with the
responsible personnel to see that this is accomplished on a daily
basis.

Sincerely,

d. Blain Boyd, N.M.T. (ASCP)
Chief of Nuclear Medicine
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Copy to U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Management Branch

Edward L. W.all, Administrator
Landon Kite, Assoc. Administrator
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